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You are invited!! The Missions Team is recruiting volunteers to go on a 
mission trip to the Dulac Community Center. The Dulac Community Center is 
one of the places the United Women of Faith and the Missions Team support. 
This trip is our way of helping with recovery efforts from Hurricane Ida. We 
will be putting together bunk beds, taking care of some plumbing, working in 
the thrift shop, and visiting shut-ins among other things. Last year some of us 
had the privilege to visit Dulac. We were able to clean up and help with some 

repairs. There was also some wonderful christian fellowship, meeting new 
friends and hearing their stories. The fishing & shrimping community was a 
beautiful backdrop for sharing God’s love. What skills are needed? A smile 

factor of 9.9, an ability to follow directions, a willingness to share your 
thoughts & ideas, and to experience the joy. The dates are Thursday, April 

20th through Saturday, April 22, 2023. We will use church vehicles and 
private vehicles as needed. Most tools and supplies will be provided, 

however, any contributions will be accepted. Everyone is invited. Ask your 
neighbor, your sister-in-law, your co-workers, and all of your best 

friends. Once you register, we will give you a list of what to pack, along with 
other important information. For additional questions or concerns, please 

contact Rev. Laraine, Susan Hill, or Laura Schultz.

Dulac Trip 2022:

The VFW in DeRidder, La. 
donated this flag to replace 
the one that Hurricane Ida 
took in August 2021. It was 
impressive to see the many 

new flags flying in this 
coastal community.
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